
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING April 14, 2014 
 
Attending members: Randy Burns, Matt Hull, Don Weigel, Ken Lord & Dave Bajuscak 
 
Also attending: Shannon French, Carl French 
 
Minutes from March’s meeting were read. Motion to approve was made by Ken, 
seconded by Dave. All agreed.  
 
There was no Old Business. 
 
Randy read the Annual Report to the Maryland Department of Planning regarding new 
residential permits. Ken made a motion to approve the report. Don seconded. All agreed. 
 
Motion was made by Ken to adjourn the meeting. Don seconded. All agreed.  The 
meeting adjourned at 7:11 PM. 


